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May 10, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Courthouse Occupants:  
  
 An individual who last in the Dirksen Courthouse on May 6, 2022 has tested positive for 
COVID-19.  This individual was on the 3rd and 4th floors and was masked when in contact with 
other persons.  Those who had contact with this individual have been notified, as has GSA.  GSA 
will clean the relevant spaces.    
  
 We are all likely to be exposed to COVID, or have already been exposed.  Please do 
continue to monitor yourself for symptoms, and get tested in the Dirksen lobby.  The test is free, 
very accurate, and painless.   You could test positive at any point, but if you are vaccinated and 
have received the booster, odds are that you will not be seriously ill.  Best wishes.   
 
 
      Yours truly, 
 
 
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
      Chair, Dirksen Courthouse Building Security  
         Committee  


